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Total budget for the project is $55,840.  This grant will cover some of the expense of the project.  The 

remaining cost will come from in-kind labor from Habitat employees, and grants submitted by Habitat 

and Community Entry Services (CES) to the Community Foundation, a local non-profit foundation 

supporting local community needs.  Any remaining cost will come from Community Entry Services 

operating budget.   CES is not funded for improvements to their residential housing and relies mainly on 

contributions from the public and organizations.  This need was identified by CES a year ago and we 

stepped in to assist Habitat with these much needed improvements and to cover as much of the 

material and contracted labor cost as our club could manage.   


